Neighborhood Council 7
November 13, 2017

Civic Center — Gibson Room, 7pm

Council Members in attendance were, Lisa Meyers, Gudrun Linden, Troy Lane and Trevor Mikkelsen.
Sandra Rice was absent, Patty Cadwell Neighborhood Council Coordinator was present as well.

7:00 p.m. Lisa Meyers called the meeting to order and led the council in the pledge of allegiance.
Old Business:

Minutes of October meeting were not adopted as they were not presented.

Committee Reports:

Downtown Development Committee: Gudren attended the last meeting. The Downtown
Development meeting was a success. There were over twice as many participants as in Butte last
time it was held.

Police Report: No report was available as no meeting has been held.

Brownfield Committee: Gudrun reported Lillian Sunwell with Great Falls Development Authority
reported on Brownfield grants and she would like to come speak at the next Neighborhood Council
7 meeting.

Downtown Safety Alliance: Sandra has been quite active in this committee and will report when she
is next available.

Council of Councils: No report because of no meeting, next meeting scheduled for January.
New Business:

M&D Construction is requesting a conditional use permit for their yard at the end of 8" Ave N. They
propose to install berms, new fences and other esthetic improvements as part of their expansion of
their construction yard. They gave a briefing of the proposed changes as part of their conditional
use permit application.

Motion by Troy to support the conditional use permit application of M&D, seconded by Gudren,
carried unanimously.

Other Business:

None proposed.



Public Comment:

Some comment was made about the proposed meat processing facility on the east end of Great
Falls. There will be a presentation by the developers Monday Nov 20 at the NC5 meeting.

Motion to adjourn at 7:32 by Troy, seconded by Gudren, carried unanimously.

Next meeting December 11, 2017. Lillian Sunwell speaking on Brownfields grants.



